
                GURNEE CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 

 

The Regular Meeting of the Gurnee Civil Service Commission slated for 7:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, April 26, 2022 has been rescheduled to 6:00 p.m. Tuesday, April 12, 2022. The 
meeting will be held at the Gurnee Police Facility, 100 N OPlaine Rd. 

 

DATED:  April 7, 2022 

 

Ty Bonds 
Civil Service Chairman 
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